
Date: 1/18/2025 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
Greetings from LaFortune Park Plaza Homeowners Association. We hope this letter finds you 
and your family well and enjoying the best neighborhood in Tulsa. 
 
As you may know, our volunteer HOA works to maintain and improve the common areas of our 
neighborhood, such as the landscaping, etc. To do this, we rely on the annual dues paid by 
each homeowner. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that there will be no increase in the annual dues for this year. The 
amount of your annual dues for 2025 is only $50.00. You can pay by mailing a check or 
paypal.me/LPPHOA. Please make your check payable to LaFortune Park Plaza HOA and mail 
it to P.O. Box 33193, Tulsa, OK 74153-0193. Please see lafortuneparkplaza.com/dues for more 
information. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 
lpphoasecretary@gmail.com or Facebook or NextDoor. We are always happy to hear from you 
and address any issues you may have. 
 
We appreciate your prompt payment and your continued support of our HOA. Together, we can 
make our community a great place to live. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Berry 
President 
LaFortune Park Plaza HOA 
 
P.S. Last year’s gathering at Oklahoma Joe’s BBQ was a great success. We are working on 
scheduling one this spring. Stay tuned! 

http://www.lafortuneparkplaza.com/

